
Motion to Council pursuant to Council Procedure Rule 12 
submitted by Councillor Chris Griffiths in relation to Planning 
Applications and the Public’s Right to Object 

 

“This Council believes that planning works best,  when 
developers and local communities work together  to shape local 
areas and deliver necessary new homes, and therefore calls on 
the Government, to protect the rights  of all communities to 
object to individual planning applications.” 

 


